
 

 

 

The two gardens are a 2-minute walk from each other.   

Both gardens are open simultaneously to allow time  
to enjoy each garden and the roses. 

Wine and other beverages, along with appetizers, will be  
available in limited quantities in both gardens. 

In the gardens of: 
Charlotte Owendyk—204 Park Meadow Court, Roseville  

Linda Knowles—1032 Chippendale Way, Roseville 

You Are Invited To 
“An Evening of Wine and Roses” 
Presented by the Sierra Foothills Rose Society 

Thursday, June 6  from 5:00 pm to 8:30 pm 

Rose Societies members & garden lovers invited. 
Non-members (18+) suggested $10 donation/person.  

See two unique 
and beautiful  
gardens each 
filled with 300 
roses yet so  

different. 


